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Prepared for October 17th, 2013 SPMS Committee Meeting 
 

Since our last conference call, I went to a swim meet in Bakersfield on September 29th. 
This was the first SPMS meet hosted by the Gold Wave Masters club. There were less 
than 50 swimmers in the meet and the meet was over by 12:30 pm. There were some 
records broken. 

On October 4th I attended the first SCPPOA meeting of the 2013-2014 season. The 
topic was Advice & Insight from an Expert Witness. Heather Woodland was the 
speaker. She shared true stories and gave a short presentation. The discussion at the 
meeting was about the 2014 Lifeguard Competition that will be held on July 20th at the 
Santa Clarita Aquatic Center. I offered to be the referee again. The next meeting will be 
at El Monte Aquatic Center on Thursday, November 7th. 

There was a swim meet in Mission Viejo on October 6th. The weather was good and 
there were more than 100 swimmers entered in the meet. A few records were broken 
and there was one injury which happened right after the first event. I rated the meet as 
good. There were some problems due to short-staffing. 

There is a Short Course Meters meet at UCLA this coming weekend. 

I have a lot of old stopwatches that need to be replaced. I would like to order 10 new 
watches. 
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